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Learning together with
God's love



 Update from Year 1  Week 1 Spring 2020


Dear Parents / Carers







Date: 10.1.20
We are collecting: boxes and tubes to make a giant 'art attack' style robot, shiny materials, bottle tops, lids.
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR FOREST SCHOOL ON FRIDAY - SIGN UP GENIUS AVAILABLE THROUGH Y1 PARENTMAIL OR ASK AT THE OFFICE
Our English for the next few weeks will be focused around a new text, The Robot and the Bluebird by David Lucas. We will be writing about what has happened so far in the story from the robot's point of view. Over the next few weeks in handwriting, we will be learning how to write capital letters.  We will be working through in alphabetical order and taking the opportunity to revisit lower case letters. 
In Maths, we will be working on using patterns and further developing a systematic approach to solving addition and problems. For example, we will be finding all the ways to make eight starting with 1 + 7 = 8 and continuing until we have found all the solutions. We will continue to practise counting on using a number line and introduce the idea that when adding two numbers together, we should start from the biggest number. 
We are starting a DT project about healthy eating. Over the next few weeks we will be designing and making a healthy breakfast pot for a friend. 
Phonics:

	Group
	Sounds covered
	Spellings

	Robots
	ar, or, air, ir
	House 6 – me, she, we, no

	Bluebirds
	ea, oi, split digraphs a-e and  i-e
	House 8 – here, there, where, love

	Scrapheaps
	Split digraph u-e, ai, oa, ew
	House 8 – here, there, where, love

	Mountains
	Set 4 – oe, ue, au, ea (bread)
	House 8 – here, there, where, love

	Ticktocks
	Double consonant sounds ff, ll, ss, zz
	House 8 – here, there, where, love


Dates:
Friday 17th: Forest School for Year 1.   Damson am (Children to come dressed in forest school clothes but bring uniform to change into at lunchtime), Chestnut pm (bring forest school clothes to change into before lunch). A Parentmail with details was sent earlier this week.  If you have any questions, please just ask!
Thank you for all your support,


Year 1 Team
